
  

Watch our video 

Primary students have been discussing what 

bullying is and how they can get help and support if 

they, or someone they know, are experiencing 

bullying. Please, click on the below link to see some 

pupils from across our Primary Phase explaining it 

perfectly  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=r9Ab35XrI9A 

                  

 You can help… 

As a school our greatest responsibility is to 

take care of your children and ensure that 

they are safe and happy whilst in school; we 

do, of course, take that responsibility 

incredibly seriously. We pride ourselves in 

being able to deal with situations quickly and 

effectively. Part of this process is requiring 

parents/carers to speak up when they feel 

situations are occurring. Sometimes children 

will not tell us if something has happened, but 

may tell someone at home. If they do, please 

tell us using the ‘Report it Sort It!’ link on our 

school website. Alternatively, please call or 

email your child’s Pastoral Advocate in school 

– we want to help! 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

The reporting strategies we have open to 

parents, carers and students to use.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

Report it Sort it  
Our parent/carer newsletter.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r9Ab35XrI9A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r9Ab35XrI9A


  

    

    

    

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


